
THIS WEEK’S HOUSE 

CHAMPIONS 

Year 4 Eco Warriors 

The year 4 Eco Warriors had an 

exciting morning at St Peter’s Primary 

School on Thursday. They took part in 

a range of activities including bug 

hunting and a forest trail. They even 

got their own bird box to put up at 

school. It was great fun! 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to this week’s news. Another busy week, one of 

the highlights of which has been our marvellously 

entertaining. Foundation Stage assemblies.                  

Simply WONDERFUL! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Head Teacher Award 
For: a good friend 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Kobi Ward Amy Passman 

FS1 Mrs Shepherd 

 Caleb Ward  

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Nathan Dewing Phoebe Haigh Albie Cotterill 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Blossom Lawson Taylor-Mae Walker Rubie Tullock 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Miss Smith 

 Amelia Hall Bella Beckwith Angelina Antwhistle 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Garratt 

 Daniel Wright Sydney Carter Thomas Pugh 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Paige Simpson Cohen Rodgers Joseph Callaghan 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Imogen Goddard Tiffany Swales Millie Peacock 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Kya Clarke Olivia Marku Bobby Mabbott 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                

SCSS Archery/Athletics  Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                              
Y5 assembly 2.15 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4   

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
Y5 assembly 2.15                                                                                           
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15  
FILM CLUB: Night at the Museum PG Finish: 4.45 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y2 at Stewarts Park                                                                                             
Y5 assembly 2.15                                                                                           
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am Y3 – Y6 Only 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15                                                                
We break up today for HALF TERM School reopens on Monday 
June 5th 

Top Trumps Champion 2017 

After a gruelling and competitive final this 
week, BAILEY SIZER triumphed to become 
school champion 2017.  Bailey now goes on to 
compete in the online challenge to fight for a 
place in the national final to be held at Chester 
Zoo in July. 

Well done Bailey! 
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Friday Flyer 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

94% 

 

 

Unfortunately no 

classes achieved 

100% this week 

 

                           POLITE REMINDERS                                                               
- Fidget spinners are not allowed in school.                      

- Children should not be wearing any makeup or nail 

varnish in school.                                                                   

- School footwear should be black.                                                   

- Children bringing mobile phones to school (which 

we discourage) must give them in at the office before 

8.40 and collect them after 3pm.                             

Please support us in keeping all standards high! 

As part of our work to promote a higher 

standard of spelling in school, Year Five will be hosting Skelton 

Primary School’s first ever SPELLING BEE! We believe that 

this will be a fun and motivating way to celebrate the 

achievements of all children. Spelling lists will be sent out 

today with more detail. 

 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiRjuCT-NDTAhWBiRoKHVGoCEcQjRwIBw&url=https://sfvmedia.com/sfv/glendale-sixth-grader-wins-spelling-bee/&psig=AFQjCNGvNcLjOlpcaevWvyENIZE6EaoCsw&ust=1493805114483262


Boy’s Football 

 

Saturday was also a busy day in the 

football fixtures, for our Year 6 boys 

team, who took part in The East 

Cleveland Cup held at St Peter’s.  The 

team of Billy, Bobby, George, Finley, 

Josh, Max, Nathan, Nathan, Taylor and 

Thomas won a match, 3 goals – 0, drew 1-

1 and were narrowly beaten 1-0. A huge 

well done to the boys for the excellent 

skills they displayed in each of their 

games. You were a credit to yourselves 

and the school. 

 

Girl’s Football 

A huge well done to Eva Hambley, Evie 

Badger, Lola Holmes, Evie Oldroyd and 

Ella Jackson on their amazing 

achievements at the Flamingo Land 

Football Festival on Saturday 13th May. 

The girls played superbly throughout the 

tournament and were a true credit to 

our school. A special well done to Ella 

who was awarded girl of the tournament 

for Skelton United. 

 Eva, Evie B, Evie O, Lola and Ella 

Year 2 Athletics 

Our Year 2 children were absolute superstars in 

a Key Stage 1 athletics tournament, last 

Wednesday. The whole team performed 

magnificently in a series of events including: 

running, hurdles, vortex throw and long jump 

and were proudly announced as winners of the 

tournament. A huge well done to Charlie, 

Delilah, Eva, Ella, Esme, Faith, Finlay, Hope, 

Louie, Mia, Poppy, Seth and Theo. 

  

Year 3 Tennis 

A huge well done to our Year 3 tennis 

team, Autumn, Diesel, Ellis, Hannah, 

Imogen, Lexi, Ryan and Sebastian 

who played at a tournament at 

Saltburn Leisure Centre earlier this 

month.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


